
Project Location

Median reconstruction 
for new crosswalk

Traffic signal and 
light upgrades

Pedestrian curb 
ramp upgrades

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 
would like to inform the community of proposed 
roadway improvements at the intersection of 
New Haven Avenue (U.S. 192) at McClain Drive 
in Melbourne located in Brevard County. The 
improvements include upgrading traffic signals with 
new poles, adding intersection lighting, reconstructing 
the median on the east side of the intersection to 
accommodate a crosswalk, and constructing new 
pedestrian curb cuts and ramps on the east side of 
the intersection to comply with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act.

The project team is submitting initial plans, and we 
expect design to finish in July 2021.We invite your 
comments and questions about this project as we 
proceed through design. If you have a question or 
comment, please contact FDOT Project Manager  
Samuel Jumber, by mail to, 719 S. Woodland Blvd., 
M.S. 552, DeLand, FL 32720-6834; or by email to 
Samuel.Jumber@dot.state.fl.us.  All written comments 
will become part of the project’s public record.

New Haven Avenue (U.S. 192)
at McClain Drive

Signal and Intersection 
Improvements

Brevard County Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 439130-1
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Samuel Jumber, P.E.
Florida Department of Transportation
719 South Woodland Boulevard
DeLand, FL 32720

Samuel.Jumber@dot.state.fl.us     |     386-943-5244

Design:	   	 Completion summer 2021   
Right of Way:  	  	 Within existing
Construction: 	  	 Anticipated spring 2022     
Estimated Cost:	 $    460,000

Project information is also available online at
www.CFLRoads.com/project/439130-1

Contact Information

Project Status

Project Information



Florida Department of Transportation
Attn: Samuel Jumber, P.E.
719 S. Woodland Blvd.
DeLand, FL 32720

Public participation is solicited 
without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, 
religion, disability, or family 
status. Persons wishing to 
express their concerns relative 
to FDOT compliance with Title 
VI may do so by contacting 
Jennifer Smith, FDOT District 
Five Title VI Coordinator, at 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us

Title VI

Project information is also 
available online at
www.CFLRoads.com/project/439130-1

Project Information

Signal and Intersection Improvements

Lighting ImprovementsTraffic Signal Upgrades

Median Reconstruction for 
Pedestrian Crossings

Pedestrian Curb Ramp 
Upgrades

New Haven Avenue (U.S. 192)
at McClain Drive


